
 

 

 

 

 

Recognizing National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week 

and the Dedicated 911 Dispatchers Who Serve Milton  

 

 
WHEREAS, National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week honors a 

pivotal group of public servants annually during the second 

week of April; and 

 

WHEREAS, these 911 dispatchers exhibit impressive calm, competence, 

and expertise during stressful active emergencies such as car 

crashes, house fires, and criminal activity; and 

 

WHEREAS, often the first to talk to those in crisis, great telecommunicators 

display empathy, knowledge, and efficiency in collecting vital 

information and sharing it promptly with First Responders; and  

 

WHEREAS, Milton is fortunate to have an outstanding, caring, hard-

working team of 911 dispatchers as part of our public safety 

partnership with the City of Alpharetta; and 

 

WHEREAS, these telecommunicators field calls 24 hours a day, 7 days a 

week, 52 weeks a year as a vital element of First Response 

operations, helping to protect properties, optimize service and 

support, and save lives; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the City is proud of their diligence and professionalism as well 

as thankful for their proven dedication to our community.  

 

 

Now, therefore, we — the Mayor and City Council of the City of Milton — 

recognize April 14 through 20 as Public Safety Telecommunicators Week 

and celebrate our City’s own exceptional 911 dispatchers. 

 

Given under our hand and seal of the City of Milton, Georgia on this 14th 

day of April 2025. 

 

 

 

  __________________________________________ 

  Peyton Jamison, Mayor 

 


